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Repeal of Taxicab Licenses – Allocation Criteria Policy 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the City Clerk be instructed to repeal Council Policy C02-011, Taxicab Licenses – 
Allocation Criteria. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on January 9, 
2024, considered a report of the City Solicitor's Office regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
January 9, 2024 report of the City Solicitor's Office. 


